

CITY OF HENDERSON 240 Water Street P.O. Box 95050 Henderson, NV 89009-5050

OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK

July 26, 2017

Jacqueline Wells
Southern Nevada Health District
[Email: WellsJ@SNHDmail.org]

Dear Ms. Wells,



It is my pleasure to inform you that the Henderson City Council, at its regular meeting of July 11, 2017, reappointed Councilman Dan Stewart as City of Henderson representative to the Southern Nevada Health District, District Board of Health Councilman Stewart's new term begins immediately and expires June 30, 2019.

If we can provide additional information or assistance, please do not hesitate to contact Lisa Keim at 702-267-1406.

Sincerely,

Sabrina Mercadante, MMC

City Clerk

/sjm



CITY OF HENDERSON 240 Water Street P.O. Box 95050 Henderson, NV 89009-5050

OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK

July 26, 2017

Jacqueline Wells Southern Nevada Health District [Email: WellsJ@SNHDmail.org]

Dear Ms. Wells,



It is my pleasure to inform you that the Henderson City Council, at its regular meeting of July 11, 2017, reappointed Tina Coker as City of Henderson representative to the Southern Nevada Health District Public Health Advisory Board. Ms. Coker's new term begins immediately and expires June 30, 2019.

If we can provide additional information or assistance, please do not hesitate to contact Lisa Keim at 702-267-1406.

Sincerely,

Sabrina Mercadante, MMC

City Clerk

/sjm